
WILLIS JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL 

Home of the Firebirds 

 

Dear Willis Students and Families, 

As we have arrived at the end of the 2016-17 school year, I just want to take a moment to thank you for 

your hard work and commitment to our school community. Willis is truly a place that I enjoy working 

and that is because I have the honor of serving such wonderful kids, parents, families, and staff 

members. I am incredibly proud of our kids – their academic progress, their accomplishments in and out 

of the classroom, their positive leadership, and their kindness and understanding. 

To our 8th graders, thank you for all you have done to positively contribute to our school. We wish you 

the best as you move on to high school, and we will be anxious to hear about your continued success. 7th 

grade students, we will look forward to working with you again next year and I know we can expect 

great things. 

To all of our students and families, please have a safe and relaxing summer. Wishing you all the best! 

Warm Regards, 

 

Jeff Delp  

Principal 


